
  
 
26 June 2015 
 
 
 
 
 

COMPANY SECRETARY RESIGNATION – NATALIE ALLEN 
 
 
Mirvac Group ("Mirvac") [ASX: MGR] advises that Ms Natalie Allen has resigned from the position of 
Company Secretary effective at close of business today.  
 
Mirvac thanks Ms Allen for her significant contribution over the past three years as General Counsel 
and Company Secretary of the Group. 
 
Mr Sean Ward is continuing as Group Company Secretary. 
 
 

 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Media enquiries: Investor enquiries: 
Marie Festa Narelle Checchin  
Group Executive, Head of Culture and Reputation  GM, External Communications 
+61 2 9080 8956   and Investor Relations 
 +61 2 9080 8315 

       
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


